
       Waverly Park Board of Directors Meeting 

                        11/14/2013, 7pm at William Walters  

 

Attended Homeowners: 
President: Don Burchard 
Vice President: William Walters 
Treasurer: Nancy Horne 
Social Director: Sandra Lopitz 
Secretary: Cindy Thomas 
 
Santa will arrive at William Walters home (853 Oxford Dr.) 
On December 7th from 2pm to 4pm. Bring your child for a photo 
With Santa, there is no charge. 
 
The Annual light contest will be December 21st, around 7pm. 
Winners will receive a gift, so let’s light the neighborhood. 
 
Volunteer still needed for the position of Sunshine Committee. 
Duties will be to welcome new neighbors, births, deaths, graduations 
and hospitalizations. 
Please contact Nancy Horne if you could help with this. 
 
Meetings are held the 2nd Thursday every month, either via E-Mail or 
In person. If you would like to join in on our meetings contact a board 
member for location. 
 
Thank you,  
C.Thomas, Waverly Park Secretary 


